DEAR FRIEND:-

This card acknowledges your report of reception of Radio Station X.E.R., owned and operated by the Villa Acuña Broadcasting Co. Inc. The entire staff of X.E.R., also Dr. Mrs. Brinkley and Johnny Boy send greetings to their friends in Kansas and everywhere. We want you to know we appreciate your interest in Dr. Mrs. Brinkley and Johnny Boy and this Radio Station.

You are invited to visit the Brinkley Hospitals at Milford, Kans. also come to Del Rio, Tex. and Villa Acuña, Mexico.

Let your next vacation be in Villa Acuña, Mex. The people are friendly and hospitable. There are plenty of lakes with bass, also lots of wild game to be found.

When driving from the west to east or east to west, route yourself through San Antonio and Del Rio west; El Paso, Del Rio and San Antonio east.

FAITHFULLY

VILLA ACUÑA BROADCASTING CO. INC.

Villa Acuña, Coah., Mexico.

DOCTOR, MRS. J. R. BRINKLEY AND JOHNNY BOY Milford, Kansas.